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It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of the 
second term of this academic year. If you will be        
celebrating Easter, Ramadan or Passover during this 
holiday, we hope that you enjoy your time with family 
and friends. The next term will be a very busy one with 
exams for both year 11 and  year 13 students. We have 
arranged a number of revision sessions during the      
holidays. Letters have gone out to parents with full     
details.  

Work Experience 

Our year 13 Business 
students recently 
completed a week of 
work experience. The 
students sourced 
their own placements 
in a range of local 
businesses. It was a 
very successful week 
with lots of           
complimentary     
feedback. 

Law Society 

Members of our Law Society attended a very interesting 
talk from a Solicitor. He was able to tell them about various 
careers within the law sector and the qualifications they 
would need to enter these. 

The students took a keen interest and asked some really 
good questions.  

Countdown to exams 

When we return to school after the 
Easter break, we will be exactly 
one month away from the first A 
level exams. Our year 13 students 
will no doubt be busy revising over 
the    holidays but they must also 
take time to rest and prepare    
mentally for the exams. We wish 
them all the best with their exams 

Easter Revision 

Please make sure that you read your     
recent parent mails regarding Easter      
revision. Students are expected to attend.  

Well done to all the year 13 students who 
have been staying after school to revise in 
silent study conditions. We are really proud 
of you all for your commitment.  

Awards Assemblies 

This morning we have had 
celebration assemblies for 
both year 12 and 13. There 
were awards for              
attendance,  hard work and  
study. Well done. 

Manny was particularly 
proud of his award         
acknowledging his         
improvement this year.  

Countdown to exams — 47 days!!    


